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Date: 27 August 2013 
Our ref:  91333 
  

 
FAO: 
The Policy Team 
The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 
The Town Hall,  
Hornton Street 
LONDON   
W8 7NX 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
Planning consultation: Partial review of the Core Strategy with a focus on North Kensington. 
Location: Kensington and Chelsea. 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 09 July 2013. 
 
Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.  
 
Natural England does not consider that this Partial review of the Core Strategy with a focus 
on North Kensington poses any likely or significant risk to those features of the natural 
environment1 for which we would otherwise provide a more detailed consultation response 
and so does not wish to make specific comment on the details of this consultation.  
 
We really value your feedback to help us improve the service we offer. We have attached a 
feedback form to this letter and welcome any comments you might have about our service.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Piotr Behnke 
Development Plan Network – Land Use Ops 

                                                
1 Cases which might affect a SSSI, Natura 2000 site, National Park, Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty or a large population of a 

protected species and/or cases or generic issues which affect a large suite of sites or may set a precedent and thereby affect a significant 
quantity of habitat across the country 
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